
August 7, 2024 – First meeting 
 
All - we had a great turnout for our first PTO meeting and want to make sure 
everyone knows that they are welcome to attend any time. 
 
Some important notes from our discussion: 
 

• Future meetings will be held on the first Wednesday of the month at 
6:30 p.m. - Please mark your calendars and log in through the TUVA 
helpdesk. 

•  
• Our first event will be an ice-cream social meet and greet for families 

and staff.  This event will be held at the Catalina Campus on 
September 12.  More details to follow. 
o ACTION ITEM – It was decided to use prepackaged ice cream bars so we 

can accommodate any dietary needs (lactose free, gluten free, etc.).  
Donation of bars is most welcome and the often go on sale.  If you happen 
to purchase some to donate to the event, please let Dani know (520-404-
2745 or daniadubois@gmail.com) so she can keep track of what we have. 

o  
• We have some officer slots to fill and their descriptions are as follows: 

President: Preside at general PTO meetings and Executive Board meetings, 
serve as the official representative of the PTO, and retain all official records of 
the PTO. 
  
Vice President: Oversee the committee system of the PTO, assist the 
President, and chair meetings in the absence of the President. 
  
Secretary: Record and distribute minutes of all Executive Board meetings and 
all general PTO meetings, prepare agendas for official PTO meetings, and 
hold historical records for the PTO. 
 
 
A Communications Officer will be filled by a pending TUVA hire, and the 
Treasurer position had a generous volunteer at our first meeting.  Thanks 
Regina! 
 
If you think you'd be interested in any of the other positions, please contact 
Dani (520-404-2745 or daniadubois@gmail.com) and she will put you on a list 
for vote at the next meeting.   
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